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Thursday 2nd November 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

To show our support for Children in Need this year, we will be holding a non-uniform day 

on Wednesday 15th November 2023. The theme for this year is ‘‘spotty and sporty’’. 

Children are asked to come to school dressed in spots and sporty clothes where 

possible. We have chosen this theme as the school will be partaking in the ‘’Bearpee 

challenge’’ with BBC Radio Wiltshire attending and some special guests to film our 

challenge. We kindly ask for a £1 donation from each child for non-school uniform to be 

paid via parent pay, if you would also like to sponsor your child for taking part in the 

Bearpee challenge then please also add this to your parent pay donation.  All money will 

go to Children in Need. 

Between 8:15am and 8:30am the Tuck Shop will be open and will be selling Pudsey toast 

for 50p and hot chocolate for 50p. (Cash Only)  

 

                                         

 

Thank you for your support 

 

 

 

Kirsty Johnson 

PSHE Coordinator. 
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